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IMPORTANT DATE 

  February: 

 12 Little Sweetheart Dance 

 15 No School, Non-
 Instructional Day 

 18 No School, Family Day  

 21 PAC Meeting, @6:30 in 
 Library 

 26 Popcorn Day 

 
  March: 

 12 Popcorn Day 

 11-14 School Book Fair 

 13 Parent Teacher 
 Interviews 

 TBD PAC Meeting, @6:30 in 
 Library 

 18-29 Spring Break,  
 School reopens April 1 

 
CHOMP DATES: 

 February: 

 1 Panago 

 8 White Spot 

 11 Hotdog Day 

 22 Subway 

 

 March: 

 1 Boston Pizza 

 4 Hotdog Day 

 8 White Spot 

 15 Subway 

*Chomp Volunteers are always 
needed to ensure lunches are 
delivered to the children in time. 

FEBRUARY 2019  
Message from the PAC Executive  
The month of January was more of a planning month for the PAC as we put the 
final details on some of the exciting upcoming events, reschedules some event 
dates and prepared for the Bottle drive.  Thank you to everyone who came out to 
the PAC Social, it was a great night and a nice way to get to know new parents 
and socialize outside of the PAC Meetings.   
 
The PAC Sponsored Bottle Drive was a huge success, raising $1901.20 for the 
school.  Thank you to all of the volunteers who came out to sort bottles, the 
driver who did the pickups and those who donated bottles.  The weather was 
perfect.  Hold on to your bottles as the Grade 5’s will be having a bottle drive in 
April to help fundraiser for their yearend camp Thunderbird trip.  Watch for 
more information in the coming months.  
 
The Rainbow Valentine Dance is taking place on February 12th from 5:30-
7:00pm.  You won’t want to miss this dance.  We have a photo booth and a live 
DJ!  Thank you to our sponsors for making this dance memorable.  Party Crashers 
for donating all of the decorations and to DJPTK is DJ’ing the dance.  
 
Sleggs Lumber has been very generous and donated all of the wood and brackets 
for our new Gaga Ball set.  We are looking for parents to help put together the 
Gaga Ball set, however due to the cold weather, we will be postponing the build 
until March/April time frame.  Stay tuned for more information.  
 
Just a reminder that the Chomp Hotlunch ordering for March and April is now 
open and closes on February 20th.  Please ensure your account is paid in Full 
before the deadline as orders will be automatically deleted from the system if 
they are not. 
 
Spring Break is March 18 through to March 29th with the kids returning to school 
on April 1st. 
 
If you no longer wish to receive the fundraising flyers, but still want to donate to 
your child’s school, you can opt out and make a charitable tax donation to the 
school and receiving a tax receipt.  If this is something you are interested in 
doing, contact the school, school board or view our school’s website for 
instructions on setting up your S62 account to make an online donation.  If your 
child takes the bus, you will already have an account set up. 
http://crystalview.web.sd62.bc.ca/parents/parent-advisory-council/pac-
fundraising/. 



 


